
June 17, 1982 

Dear Special Committee Member: 

This letter is to inform your committee of the need for 4 reports 
to be written by your Chairperson, this year. 

The date that the first Special Committee and Sub-Commdttee Report is 
needed is August 18, 1982. This date will give the Administrative 
Committee enough time to prepare the Fellowship report for mailinig. 
Your Chairperson will be notified in ample time as to each due date 
for reports. 

I t is important for your committee to be aware that the Administrative 
Committee must be kept up-to- date as to all progress within all Sub­
Committees and Special Commdtteea. 

If I can be of any help or service, please contact me: 

Bob R at (213) 553-7499 or write: 9710 Cashio St., Loa Angeles, CA 

Your Trusted Servant. 

Bob - Chairman 
wsc - gj 
Administrative Committee 


